
Dear CIVIS students, 
 

The Faculty of Law of National and 
Kapodisitrian University of Athens (NKUA), 
within the activities’ framework of CIVIS 
European University, will organize a Blended 
Intensive Program entitled "Novel Research 

and Ethics: from Neuroscience to AI" . The 
program will take place during next winter 

semester and includes both online classes in eight 
meetings every Saturday and one week of live 

attendance in Athens on December 9-13, 2024. 
 

It is a joint program with 6 other universities-members of 
the CIVIS alliance and 5 departments of NKUA. It is addressed 

to students of all study cycles (undergraduate, postgraduate, and doctoral 
candidates) and all scientific disciplines. The aim is to provide information and raise awareness 
on issues related to the development of Neuroscience and the use of Artificial Intelligence 
with a focus on health and ethics. 
 
Students can apply until April 28 on the program page, by uploading their CV and a 
Motivation Letter about the reasons they are interested in participating in the program. They 
will be offered the opportunity to meet and collaborate with students from all over Europe, 
while participation provides 5 ECTS and additional research activities. A necessary condition 
for participation is to maintain student status until the end of the program. 
 
We invite you to participate and contribute by embellishing the program with your presence. 
More information and applications are available here: 

 
https://civis.eu/en/learn/civis-courses/novel-research-and-ethics-from-neuroscience-to-ai 

 
On behalf of the organizing committee,  

Eleni Rethymniotaki  
Associate Professor of Sociology of Law 

Academic director of the BIP 
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